
Get ready, Red Bluff! Chico Performances and the North State 
Symphony are bringing a one-of-a-kind musical experience to town with 
The Concert Truck. This isn't just any concert - This 16-foot box truck transforms into 
the ultimate mobile concert hall. Making live music accessible to everyone.

Don't miss your chance to experience this unique event! The Concert Truck will be 
making its special appearance in Red Bluff on Saturday, October 5th, at the 
River Park - 100 Main Street, with the concert starting at 4:00 PM. Best of all, this 
incredible event is free of charge—just bring your own chair!

The Concert Truck has traveled the nation since 2016.

For more information, please contact the Red Bluff Chamber at 530-527-6220. 
Come join us and see how The Concert Truck brings music to life in a whole new 
way!

Concert Truck Coming to Red Bluff
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